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Our week began with a little more work on our mosaic for the 
entrance hall; it is beginning to take shape and already looks very 
beautiful.  Chris will return to school with the finished article in 

February and we will eventually have it installed once our plans 
for a refurb have been actioned. 
 

Thanks to all those parents who attended the Community Meeting 
on Tuesday night.  It was positive and it was again very clear that 
we have some dedicated parents who have given much time and 
effort over the years and are still willing to do so for the sake of our 
school and community.  Can I take this opportunity to encourage 
parents of the younger children in school, Reception, Year 1 and 2 
to come along to PTA events and meetings so we can continue to 
build up the network of much needed support. 
 

We had a lovely visit from Tytherington High School students in 
Class 2 on Thursday.  They came with their teacher, Mrs E Healy, to 
discuss aspects of e-safety.  We will be taking part in SAFER 
INTERNET DAY on the 11th February to continue our learning 
around this subject.  Please see the website for some photos. 
 

Next week, we are visiting Chester Zoo and EVERYONE needs to 
bring their own packed lunch and drinks for the trip. The children will 
need to carry their lunch with them so a backpack would be advised. 
Please see separate email for details. 
 

There is also a rehearsal for Class 2 for the Macclesfield Music  
Festival next Friday morning.  The Festival itself is on Thursday  
13th February – don’t forget to buy your tickets if you haven’t already 

done so: https://www.lovemusictrust.com/parents-and-pupils/macclesfield-festival/ 
 

The PTA are putting on a VALENTINE’S DISCO next Friday 7th 
February in school from 3.30- 5.00 pm. There will be music, 
dancing, games, hotdogs and a tuck shop.  Please let Marie know if 
anyone has dietary requirements.   

https://www.lovemusictrust.com/parents-and-pupils/macclesfield-festival/


The children can bring their party clothes to school so that they can 

change at the end of the school day.  Parents are welcome and 
especially volunteer helpers.  Siblings are also welcome.  The PTA 
are providing all the food for the children so they just need to bring 
money for sweets from the tuck shop. 
 
Sounds great fun! 
 
Hope you have a lovely weekend. 
Kind Regards 
Joanne Bromley 
 
 

 
 
Dates for next week include: 
 
Monday 3rd February - Y6 Booster Club 3.30 – 4.30pm 
 
Tuesday 4th February - Ukulele/Guitar Lessons  

(please note music lessons change to a    

Thursday pm from 13th February) 

      - Swimming 
 

Thursday 6th February - Whole school trip to Chester Zoo 
 
 

Friday 7th February  - Macclesfield Substation 
-     Valentine Disco  3.30 – 5.00pm 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
          


